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NOTICE OF  APPLICATION TO WITHDRAW  
AS  AN UNDERWRITTEN TITLE  COMPANY  FROM CALIFORNIA  

Notice is given that Applicant, Mountain Title Company, a California underwritten title company that 

has a license issued by the California Insurance Commissioner, applied to the California Insurance 

Commissioner to withdraw from California as an underwritten title company.  Applicant has no outstanding 

contracts covering California residents. 

Any person contending that Applicant has not fully discharged all of its liabilities to California 

residents may notify the Insurance Commissioner at CAB-SF-Intake@insurance.ca.gov within fifteen (15) 

days from the first publication. When Applicant has complied with all applicable laws, it will be allowed to 

withdraw as an underwritten title company. 

Date: June 11, 2025 

RICARDO LARA 
Insurance Commissioner 
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